
Your Year in Girl Scouts
August September October November

December January February March

April May June July

•	 Review your roster 
and troop details

•	 Start planning your 
troop year

•	 Renew or register 
girls and adults

•	 Contact your service 
team for the Leader 
Meeting schedule 
for your Service Unit

•	 Plan first caregiver 
meeting and first 
troop meeting

•	 Invite new girls to 
your troop

•	 Investiture and 
rededication 
ceremonies

•	 Fall Product 
Program begins

•	 Complete your 
gsLearn trainings

•	 Girl Scout 
Membership Year 
officially begins

•	 Founder’s Day (Oct. 
31st)

•	 Invite new girls to 
join Girl Scouts

•	 International Day of 
the 

•	 Talk with your troop 
about community 
service and take 
action projects

•	 Sign up for 
additional volunteer 
trainings

•	 Request a Program 
on the Move visit

•	 Reconcile troop 
finances after Fall 
Product Program

•	 Consider holding 
a mid-year 
caregiver meeting 
to introduce the 
Cookie Program

•	 Ensure all 
participating girls 
are registered

•	 Celebrate the 
holidays with your 
troop

•	 Cookie Program 
begins!

•	 Attend a Service 
Unit Cookie Rally or 
host one with your 
troop

•	 Summer Camp 
registration opens

•	 Cookie Booths start
•	 Celebrate World 

Thinking Day (Feb 
22)

•	 Celebrate Black 
History Month

•	 Talk with your troop 
about plans for your 
Cookie Program 
proceeds

•	 Reconcile troop 
finances after 
Cookie Program

•	 Celebrate Girl Scout 
Week and Girl 
Scout’s Birthday

•	 Celebrate Women’s 
History Month

•	 Planning a trip? 
Submit your Troop 
Travel Application

•	 Celebrate Volunteer 
Appreciation Month 
and Girl Scout 
Leader’s Day (Apr 
22)

•	 Renew your troop’s 
memberships 
during Early Bird

•	 Attend Peninsula 
Day of Service

•	 Attend the GSCB 
Annual Meeting

•	 Early Renewal 
continues

•	 Plan your end 
of year bridging 
ceremony

•	 Early Renewal 
continues

•	 Reconcile troop 
finances and submit 
your financial report 
in Volunteer Toolkit

•	 Submit your Troop 
Participation Form

•	 Enjoy your summer!

gscb


